
Standards & Practice Committee  

This would be a position that could be mentored and grown as the desire of the member 

grows and wants to be involved.  We need assistance in this area to disseminate information 

on standards and practice for daily practice for a variety of settings, through our website, e-

mails and calls.  The committee chair would be on involved in the Impaired Providers 

Committee who is overseen by the KPTA Vice President. Someone practicing in two or more 

types of settings would be the most at home in this position, but we are not limiting the type 

of practice he/she is from. Please contact Camille Snyder at csnyder100@cox.net if you are 

interested.  We have recently updated our Policies and Procedures to assist with a smooth 

transition into the KPTA Board of Directors, with whom you would be apart.  Please insure 

that your KPTA/APTA membership is up to date, and we certainly look forward to talking with 

you soon. 

	
  

	
  


